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The International Organization for Migration (IOM) presents its compliments to the
Permanent Missions of IOM Member States and, on behalf of the Chairperson of the Working
Group on IOM-UN Relations and Related Issues, has the honour to invite their representatives
to attend the next meeting of the Working Group.

The meeting will take place on Monday, 3 July 2017, from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the Centre
International de Conferences Genéve (CICG), Conference Room 5-6, 3rd floor.

The agenda for this informal briefing will be as follows:

1. Update on the global compact for migration, including upcoming thematic sessions
2.  Other business

Simultaneous interpretation will be provided in English, French and Spanish.
IOM should be grateful if the Permanent Missions would kindly send written confirmation of
their representatives’ attendance to the Meetings Secretariat, preferably by e-mail to

iomcr@iom.int (or by fax: 022 798 61 50) by Friday, 30 June 2017, at the latest.

The International Organization for Migration avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Permanent Missions of IOM Member States the assurances of its highest consideration.
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